
Re: An update regarding PhotoRobot

From    mattguertin <MattGuertin@protonmail.com>

To Amanda Prose<aprose@wck.com>

CC Megan Neumann<mneumann@wck.com>

Date Wednesday, January 18th, 2023 at 1:36 PM

As I've mentioned previously I would highly suggest that you forward this asap to everyone else at
your firm at the very least

Sent with Proton Mail secure email.
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